








































 
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2025 
 
CPH Consulting, LLC 
500 W Fulton Street 
Sanford, FL 32771-1220 
Attn: Corporate Administrator 
Email: info@cphcorp.com 
 
Re: General Professional Engineering Services, RFQ No. 03-25-20-02 
 Renewal 2 of 2 
 
Dear Corporate Administrator: 
 
Your email request for a rate modification to the initial contract amount, dated July 9, 2024, was 
reviewed by the City of Coconut Creek.  Despite the fact that you gave your notice at least ninety (90) 
days before the contract anniversary date, it was not delivered in the manner required by paragraph 
8.14 of the Contract which reads as follow: 
 

“Whenever either party desires to give notice unto the other, it must be given by written 
notice, sent by registered United States mail, with return receipt requested, addressed 
to the party for who it is intended, at the place last specified, and the place for giving 
notice in compliance with the provisions of this paragraph”. 

 
If you accept Contract Renewal No. 2, the Contract will be extended for an additional year, beginning 
October 1, 2024, and ending September 30, 2025, with all of the same terms and conditions, including 
price. 
 
On behalf of the City of Coconut Creek, we look forward to continuing our long and successful business 
association with your company.  Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact 
me at 954-545-1499. 
 
Sincerely, 

Randolph Merchant 
Procurement Analyst 
RMerchant@coconutcreek.net  
 
 
X  Yes, I hereby agree to a one (1) extension of the contract. 

  No, I am unable to provide an extension of the contract for the following reason(s): 

  

Nikhel Jindal    9/25/2024  
Name (print) Signature Date 

FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION SERVICES 
 
 

LINDA JEETHAN 
PROCUREMENT MANAGER 
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